
No.C1/2084/TC/2007                                             Transport Commissionerate  
                                                                         Kerala Thiruvananthapuram. 

                                                                         Dated: 08-03-2007. 
From   
          The Transport Commissioner 
           Thiruvananthapuram. 
To 
           All Deputy Transport Commissioners 
           All Regional Transport Officers 
           All Joint Regional Transport Officers 
 

Sir, 

Sub : -  M.Vs. - Removal of Speed Governor - Fitment in other Vehicles -  
Complaints report -  reg. 

Ref : -  Government letter No. 33/B2/2007/Tran dated 24.1.07. 
 
               Government have forwarded a representation filed by M/s.HKA Agencies, 
wherein, it is complained that some unscrupulous workshop owners are removing the 
Speed Governors, which were originally fitted by them in certain vehicles and fitting the 
same in other vehicles for getting them registered and obtaining certificate of fitness. 
The certificates and invoices issued by them were also manipulated while transferring 
the equipments to new vehicles. The matter deserves serious examination and enquiry. 
Therefore all registering authorities are directed to conduct enquiry into the matter and 
report regarding the genuineness of the representation, immediately so as to forward a 
report to the Government. 
 

                                                                                    Yours faithfully, 
                                                                                             Sd/- 

                                                                Senior Deputy Transport Commissioner, 
                                                                                        (Taxation) 

                                                                         For Transport Commissioner. 
 


